Information on Right Sharing of World Resources (RSWR) was shared this past year at the Atlanta
Friends Meeting via a poster display, a permanent pamphlet display in the Meetinghouse lobby, an
announcement during a Meeting for Worship as well as a discussion during the AFM’s Green Friends

group.

A poster and sets of pamphlets were on display at SAYMA 2016 in the “Chat and Chew” section and an
identical display will be available for SAYMA 2017.



